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PUBLIC NOTICE 
October 21, 2022 

 
 

Are you ready for the Nov. 8 General Election? 
 
AUBURN, Calif. -- Placer County is proud to have active and informed citizens who 
exercise their right to participate in elections. But in order to vote, you must be 
registered! 
 
Not sure if your voter registration is up-to-date? A few minutes online can tell you all you 
need to know. Visit voterstatus.sos.ca.gov to confirm your voter status, political party 
preference, address and any other information related to your voter registration.  
 
Discovered that you’re not currently registered or your registration information needs 
updating? Not to worry! Just visit registertovote.ca.gov to register online. Registration 
forms may also be picked up at the Elections Office at 2956 Richardson Drive in North 
Auburn, or from any Department of Motor Vehicles, post office or library in Placer 
County. The deadline to register to vote and receive your voter materials by mail for the 
Nov. 8 General Election is Monday, Oct. 24.  
 
For residents who miss the 15-day registration deadline, conditional voter registration is 
available. Eligible voters can come to the Elections Office 14 days before the election 
(starting Oct. 25) through Election Day (Nov. 8) to conditionally register to vote. 
Conditionally registered voters are required to register and vote a ballot during the same 
visit. Voters may also visit a polling location on Election Day to conditionally register to 
vote and cast a ballot.  
 
Want your vote to be counted in the first results shared on election night? Vote early! 
Complete your ballot and return it to us by mail or at a drop box (click this link for a list 
of locations).  
 
Voters can locate their polling place, track their vote-by-mail ballot and find election 
results on our website at placercountyelections.gov. Questions? Give us a call at 530-
886-5650 (toll-free in CA 1-800-824-8683) or email us at election@placer.ca.gov.  
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